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Cafe 

Visit us in the cafe and treat your sweet tooth to our Holiday bake shop. Choose from a festive 
variety of goodies. 
Between today and the 20th visit us in the cafe and be the first to find our naughty elf. The first one 
to spot him wins a free baked good. Happy Holiday hunting! 
From December 13 to 20th don't miss out on our delicious Holiday poutine special. We've combined 
a classic favourite with a holiday flare to get you in the spirit. We will also be offering a variety of 
holiday baking and alarm clock specials. 

 

Student Council 

Hey you! Do you like cookies? Do you like decorating? And do you have a dollar? On Friday 15th, 
we are going to blend it up. COOKIE DECORATING IS HAPPENING IN THE CAFETERIA FOR A 
DOLLAR. BRING YOUR CHRISTMAS CHEER. cash only. Do you like hot chocolate? Come to the 
great hall for some free hot chocolate on Thursday 14th to warm yourself up in this chilly weather. 
 

Hospitality 
Program 

There are still a handful of tickets available for our Disney Movie night, being held this Thursday 
after school from 2:45-6:30 in our Little Theatre. Tickets are only $5 for two movies, popcorn, and a 
beverage of your choosing. This week's movies are Coco and Encanto. Purchase your tickets today 
on School Cash Online, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Global 
Perspectives 

Hey Grade 10s. Does 5 credits with a 12U in your 2nd semester of grade 11 sound appealing? How 
about in-semester trips to both Cuba and Europe? Innisdale is lucky to be able to offer our board-
wide Global Perspectives program and if you're in grade 10 this year, now is the time to act. This 
Thursday there will be a Global info session in room 223 during lunch. If you're interested in this 
once in a lifetime opportunity, pop by and see what it's all about. 
 

Indigenous 
Community 
Building 

Attention all First Nations, Metis, and Inuit students! You are invited to lunchtime BINGO and 
BANNOCK on Wednesday, December 20 in Room 211. Bring a friend and your BINGO dabbers for 
some soup, bannock, and good company. If you have any questions, please see Sundown, 
Innisdale’s Indigenous Graduation Coach, or Ms. Harrington. 

 
JEDI This week marks the Jewish holiday of Hannukah. Hannukah is an eight-day festival also known as 

the Festival of Lights. On behalf of the JEDI Diversity Team, and the whole school, best wishes to 
staff and students celebrating Hannukah this week. 

 
 


